Electoral structure review - Northern Grampians Shire Council - Preliminary Submission
Colin Coates - Traynors Lagoon - 14 February 2023, 07.30 am

From: o
Sent: Tuesday, 14 February 2023 7:30 AM

To: Northern Grampians ERAP Submissions 2023
Subject: Re: Wards. NGS

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

With Regards,

Colin & Robyn Coates

> On 13 Feb 2023, at 7:28 am, Y ote:

>

> The boundaries set up in NGShire is fair and reasonable as it is

> today Any person interested in representing people in the ward they

> live have every opportunity to be involved in the council operations and to be elected by the
ratepayers who would know the candidate and the suitable skills they would have If there is a
situation of no candidate there is an option for candidates to nominate from other wards to
maintain council numbers

> Leave the wards as they are for best representation of each

> community

>

> With Regards,

>

> Colin Coates. Ph.

e
B oyrorslagoon. [N





